
PERT  
Date: 03/27/12 

Room: 431 

Attended: Thomas Watkins; Connie Barron-Griffin; Cynthia Simon; Jeffrey Lamb  

 

Proposal Process 

The group looked at the new proposal submittal form. A number of suggestions were put forward 
including 

 

Adding Notes area that can better show other area outcomes that may be supported by the process 

Changing budget to resources 

Adding “Other required resources” section for non-fiscal resource requests 

 

These changes will be made prior to distribution 

 


